
Project Improvements and Purpose of the Public Meetings
The San Joaquin County Public Works Department is planning electrical and 

You are invited to attend either or both public meetings on this project. The 

     ☐  Walnut Grove Bridge over the Mokelumne River (a.k.a. Miller Ferry  
          Bridge), located on Walnut Grove-Thornton Road near Walnut Grove,
     ☐  Eight Mile Road Bridge over Honker Cut, located on Eight Mile Road  
          west of Stockton,
     ☐  Eight Mile Road Bridge over Bishop Cut, located on Eight Mile Road  
          West of Stockton,
     ☐  Bacon Island Road Bridge over Middle River, located on Bacon Island  
          Road west of Stockton,
     ☐  Tracy Boulevard Bridge over Grant Line Canal, located on Tracy 
          Boulevard north of Tracy.

The meetings will discuss the repair work on the electrical and 

complete the project. 

What Will Happen at the Public Meetings?
You are invited to come to either of the two public meetings to hear 
about the project, view the exhibits, discuss the projects with team 
members, and provide comments. A brief presentation of the projects 
will start at 6:15 p.m. each evening. Please see the reverse side of this 
card for the meeting locations of the northern and southern bridges.

For More Information
Call the Hotline at (209) 464-4350, Ext. 1, or send email to Hotline@
buethepr.com. You are also welcome to mail your written comments and 
inquiries about the projects to Public Outreach Coordinator, 5 Movable 
Span Bridges Project, P.O. Box 4436, Stockton, CA 95204.

Country Club Boulevard Underground Utility District: 
Gathering your feedback

In accordance with the California Public Utilities Commission (CPUC) 
Rule 20A Undergrounding Program, the San Joaquin County 
Department of Public Works (County), in cooperation with PG&E, 
proposes to establish an Underground Utility District (UUD) along 
Country Club Boulevard. The proposed UUD limit is between Pershing 
Avenue and Franklin Boulevard as shown on the map below.
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Why Underground Existing Utilities?
Undergrounding overhead utilities will decrease the heavy 
concentration of overhead electrical facilities, improving safety, service 
reliability, and aesthetics in this area. 

Formation of an Underground Utility District
Properties receiving overhead services within the UUD limit will require 
service panel conversion work to connect to the underground system.  
The conversion costs are funded by the CPUC Rule 20A 
Undergrounding Program. Subject to approval by the Board of 
Supervisors, a public meeting will occur in early 2021. The exact date 
and time will be set and posted according to established procedure for 
County public hearings, including a mailed notice to affected property 
owners and interested parties.  Please follow the link below to the 
Frequently Asked Questions for more information.

We Need Your Input
If a UUD resolution is passed, property owners and residents within the 
UUD will be notified in advance of the construction schedule.  
Currently, we estimate that utility company will take 4-7 years to 
complete the project. Affected residents, property owners, business 
owners, and other people interested in the proposed UUD are urged to 
provide feedback by Friday, January 15, 2021, regarding the proposed 
UUD using the enclosed, pre-addressed envelope. Interested parties 
can also call 800-229-8553 or email UUDprogram@sjgov.org with any 
questions or comments. More information can also be found at 
https://www.sjgov.org/department/pwk/news

Feedback and comments regarding the

Country Club Blvd UUD may be submitted by:

Phone: 800-229-8553

Email: UUDprogram@sjgov.org

Or, Mail this form using the provided 

 pre-addressed envelope: 

 Port City Marketing

 ATTN: Country Club Boulevard UUD

 6507 Pacific Ave #298

 Stockton, CA 95207

NAME:   PHONE:

ADDRESS:

EMAIL:

COMMENTS:
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